
Northern Adirondack Central School District Non-Discrimination Notice 

 

The Northern Adirondack Central School District hereby advises students, parents, employees, 

and the general public that it offers employment and educational opportunities, including 

vocational education opportunities, without regard to age, gender, race, color, religion, marital 

status, sexual preference, national origin or disability.  It is the responsibility of the Northern 

Adirondack Central School District to identify and evaluate students with disabilities under 

Section 504 who, within the intent of Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, need special 

services or programs in order that such students may receive the required free appropriate 

education.  Each qualified student within the District who is eligible to receive regular or special 

education or related aids and services, regardless of the nature or severity of the condition 

necessitating such programs or services, shall receive a free appropriate education in the District.  

Grievance procedures are available to interested persons by contacting either of the compliance 

officers listed below. Inquiries regarding this nondiscrimination policy may be directed to:  

  Pamela Ross    Cindy Hoff 

  Title IX Coordinator   504 Compliance Officer 

  5572 Rt. 11    5572 Rt. 11 

  PO Box 164    PO Box 164 

  Ellenburg Depot, NY 12935  Ellenburg Depot, NY 12935 

  518-594-3962    518-594-3986 

 


